STRATEGIC INSPECTION - ACTION PLAN UPDATE

The panel considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) by
the Depute Chief Executive presenting an update on progress being
made against the recommendations contained in the report of a joint
strategic inspection by Healthcare Improvement Scotland and the Care
Inspectorate published on 9 September 2020.

It was recommended that the panel note the progress being made with
the action plan to address the recommendations of the strategic
inspection report, proposed revised timescales and key areas of focus still
required.

Decision

To note the contents of the report.



